
 

     
  

Marsh Lane, Wolverhampton, West Midlands, WV10 6SE 

Principal: Mr Craig Cooling 

01902 623 111 

info@onewa.co.uk  
 

 16th  September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are really excited to be able to run this year’s Open Events on Tuesday 30th September 2025. In order to give our 
staff time to prepare for the event, we will be finishing early on this day. 
 
The Academy will close at 1.35pm for students. If any students are free school meals, the canteen will be open to serve 
from 1.35-2.20pm. I trust that this letter will provide you with the notice that you require to make any necessary childcare 
arrangements for this date, however, we appreciate that this may inconvenience some parents and, as such, will 
supervise students until 3.10pm if needed. Should you require this service, please email info@onewa.co.uk. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy on 01902 623111. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Craig Cooling 
Principal 
Ormiston NEW Academy 
 
 
 

 


